
Field Day 2024
A group of us Frogs trekked up to Avery, Ca to set up the
station very warm temperatures prevailed. It was essential to
provide shade and hydration for the group. Band conditions
were not exceptional so a keen ear and several call outs were
needed on many of the stations logged in. Perseverance was in
order  which  this  group  had  no  shortage  of,  equally  our
Fellowship between each other kept this Perseverance spirit!

Our diary of the day is written on the photos below.

Mark N6IV On The Hunt

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=5020
http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Resized_Image-1.jpeg


Ken AE6LA Dropped In

http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/IMG_2660.jpg


Mike KB6USJ,Dee KM6ELF, Mike N6AXQ, Bob KA9MDP, Mark N6IV

http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Resized_20240622_103045.jpeg


That Shade Is Welcomed

http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Resized_20240622_101232.jpeg


Mike N6AKQ, Dee KM6ELF working 40 meters

http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/IMG_2657.jpg


The Dipole in Position

http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/IMG_2364-rotated.jpg


http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/IMG_2652.jpg

